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The University of South Africa (Unisa) wishes to announce that since the introduction of 

additional control measures with effect from 19 November 2019, examination sessions at all 

examination centres are so far proceeding without any reporting of examination question papers 

having been leaked. 

 

The university will continue to pay close attention to the examination sessions until the last day 

of writing on 29 November 2019; to ensure that no further leaks occur or where an attempt is 

made by any person to unlawfully obtain, sell and/or buy a question paper illegally, we are able 

to respond swiftly to prevent such illegal activity and apprehend the perpetrators. 

 

The university urges all students and other stakeholders to report any actual or suspected 

buying or selling of leaked question papers to the police or the Whistle-blowers Hotline at 0860 

00 5050 (toll free) or information@whistleblowing.co.za. 

 

Once again, we thank all students and stakeholders who have already come forward and 

reported this illegal activity.          
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